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Our File Reference: 20/21-35

Dr. Jennifer Winter,

Program Director, Canadian Northern Corridor Research Program

Assistant Professor of Economics and Scientific Director, Energy and Environmental
906 8th Avenue S.W., 5th Floor

Calgary, AB T2P 1H9

Dear Dr. Winter,
The Northern Alberta Development Council (NADC) was pleased to meet with the Canadian Northern
Corridor Research Program in February 2021, to understand the ongoing research regarding the feasibility,

governance and funding models being explored with respect to a pan-Canadian northern corridor.

The NADC supports your organizations ongoing efforts to identify northern transportation and utility
corridors, and considerations for development through robust, evidence based research and analysis.

We look forward to your future reports, engagement and discussion on northern corridor development.

Sincerely,

Chair, NADC
MLA for Bonnyville-Cold Lake-St. Paul

Classification: Protected A Jobs, Economy and Innovation



